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May 3, 2021 

Weston Road Infrastructure Improvements from 
Lawrence Avenue West to Humberview Crescent 

 Contract: 19ECS-TI-104LR  
Intersection Closure: May 13, 2021 to May 16, 2021  

 
We wish to inform you that the intersection of Church Street and Weston Road will be closed 
starting Thursday, May 13, 2021 at  9 a.m. to Sunday, May 16, 2021 at 5 a.m. for construction. 
The work will involve road construction and landscaping at the Weston Road and Church Street 
intersection. Please follow installed signs and detour routes details during the closure of Weston 
Road and Church Street intersection. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT COVID-19 AND CONSTRUCTION WORK IN TORONTO 

During construction, the contractor is responsible for the Health & Safety on site under the Ontario 
Occupational Health and Safety Act and is expected to implement COVID-19 mitigation practices. For 
more information on the City's response to COVID-19 please visit toronto.ca/covid-19. 

MAP OF ROAD CLOSURE 

 
 

http://www.toronto.ca/covid-19
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IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT ROAD CLOSURE 

If you live on Church Street within the closure limit (Numbers 04 to 18 on both sides). Only local traffic 
will be allowed in that section of Church Street.   

Please follow installed signs and detour routes details during the closure of Weston Road and Church 
Street intersection.  

Please note one lane of traffic in each direction will be maintained on Weston Road at all times. 

Work Hours 

Monday to Friday, 7 a.m. to 11 p.m. and Saturday, 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Excavation activities and heavy 
breaking will occur between 7 a.m. and 7 p.m.  

TTC Service 

59 Maple Leaf bus service will have a temporary route change due to construction.  

For up-to-date transit information visit ttc.ca 

WHAT TO NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about this construction project, please contact staff listed below, if you need to 
speak with staff on the construction site – please ask for the site inspector, respect physical 
distancing and wear a mask.  

Contract 19ECS-TI-104LR 

Public Consultation Unit Steven Ziegler, 416-392-2896, roadconstruction@toronto.ca 

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889 (Daily 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays) 

General inquiries 311 

Website toronto.ca/westonroad 

  Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 

http://www.toronto.ca/westonroad



